
   
UPDATE TO LĀNA‘I & MOLOKAʻI 

BARGE ARRIVAL  
Update No. 2 

   
 

 
 

June 26, 2024 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Young Brothers’ AMS250 barge has departed Honolulu and is underway to the Port of 
Kaunakakai and will arrive as scheduled.  After discharging in Moloka‘i, the barge will arrive in 
the Port of Kaumalapau on Thursday, June 27, 2024.  
 
For customer convenience, the port of Kaumalapau will have special gate hours from 7:30 a.m. 
to 3:30 p.m. for the pickup of all cargo.  A customer service representative will call customers 
when cargo is available for pick up.  
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for our customer notices at 
www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this postponement may have caused.   

 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
 
 

 


